Annual Notice of Your Rights Regarding the National Do Not Call Registry

* You have a right to give or revoke nofification of your objection to receiving telephone
solicitations via the National Do Not Call Registry.

*" Telephone numbers placed on the National Do Not Call Registry will remain on it permanently
due to the Do-Not-Call Improvement Act of 2007.
For more information see h’&tps:iiwww.,ﬁcng@viopafZO%/Mldm;fyé..sh%tm.

* Registration is free and will not expire. Cell phones can also be registered.

° To obtain more information or to register online, contact https:/iwww.donotcall.gov or call
1-888-382-1222; to register by TTY call 1-866-290-4236.




